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It is our understanding that from a highways and transportation perspective there have not been 

material changes within the study area of this scheme since the previously submitted assessment 

work. Furthermore, we understand that changes to the scheme that would materially affect traffic 

movements to / from the development proposal are not proposed in conjunction with the current 

planning application. 

In the light of the above it is concluded that, the previously submitted highway and traffic assessment 

work for the IWMF proposal can still be regarded to provide an acceptable indication of the likely 

effect of the proposal on the local road network. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries or wish to discuss this matter 

further. 

Yours sincerely 

Justin Bass 

Technical Director of lntermodal Transportation Ltd 

justin.bass@inter-modal.co.uk 
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